
8. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

1. FLOYD’S CREATIVE ARTS CENTRE

A deputation was received from Floyd’s Creative Arts Centre regarding the need to move from
their present premises in Durham Street which it has occupied for the past 13 years. Floyd’s
were appealing to all their funding sources to assist in providing the one-off relocation costs as
well as assisting with rents which will be an ongoing problem for the centre.

The Committee recommended that the centre meet with the Property Manager, Rob Dally, to
review available options.


